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 Valentine’s Day is Coming Soon!!!
Dear Parents,


Friday, February 14th is Valentine’s Day! On this day students should bring in a decorated bag (small shopping bag with handle) OR shoebox with their name displayed in large letters to hold their goodies. Valentine cards can be homemade or store bought. You are welcome to send in candy/treats as well.  Below is a list of the student’s names in our class! 








Thank you,
Ms. Toomey
	Mia
	Sean
	Eva

	Henry
	Rachel
	Julia

	Hunter
	Analeigh
	Matilda

	Janet
	Christopher
	Aeryn

	Cheyenne
	Hampton
	Genevieve

	Emmett
	Jordan S.
	Charlie

	Jordan W.
	Austin
	


